
 

 

 
 

Teach-in about Palestine featuring  

Amer Zahr     
                                                                                                   

SEE HIM ON ABC’S “POLITICALLY INCORRECT” THIS THURSDAY  
 
 

COME ASK HIM QUESTIONS ABOUT PALESTINE THIS SATURDAY 
 

 
Amer Zahr is a national columnist who has written extensively about Palestine and U.S. foreign 

policy in the Middle East.  He will be re-appearing on Bill Maher’s “Politically Incorrect” TV show on 
Thursday, April 11.  More information on Amer Zahr can be found at http://www.umich.edu/~zahrag 

 

Saturday, April 13, 4:00pm, 2315 Doherty Hall 
 

Open to the public. 
 

ORGANIZED BY THE ARAB STUDENT ORGANIZATION AND THE PALESTINE SOLIDARITY COMMITTEE AND 
SPONSORED IN PART BY AB POLITICAL SPEAKERS. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: ASO@ANDREW.CMU.EDU WWW.ANDREW.CMU.EDU/~ASO 
 
 


